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Martin,
Great seeing you at PPRC. Reaching out to finally say we can inform you of the Polypropylene Grant
award for a total of:

e $375,000 for optical equipment

e S$75,000 for PP education
If you'd like to discuss, happy to arrange a call. If not, next steps would be for me to build a grant
agreement and send to you for review. Please let me know.
Additionally, as mentioned we review the recycling programs of the municipalities and counties that
bring residential curbside material to your facility to ensure that these ‘feeder’ communities have
the resources they need to educate their households. I'll be introducing you, or your preferred team
member, to our MRF Project Coordinator to kick that discussion off after the agreement is executed.
Thanks and congrats on the award!!
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